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Loving one another, building each other up 

   
27th May 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 
Residential Visit – 27th, 28th, 29th April 2022 
 
Thank you for your responses to our survey for a residential visit. We have had lots of interest so have booked with a 
company called In2Action and our residential visit will take place at Whitemead Park in Parkend on the dates above.   
 
We arrive at the site for lunch on the Wednesday and are ready for collection after lunch on the Friday afternoon. 
Parents are responsible for the transport to and from Whitemead Park. The children are able to experience time away 
from home with their friends and take part in many adventurous activities such as: 
 
Aeroball, Archery, Body Zorbs, Bushcraft/Survival, Crate Challenge, Eco-Explorers, Fencing, In2action Olympics, Inflatable 
Canoeing, Kinball, Raft Building, Sensory Trail, Tree Climbing, Water Rollerz. 
 
Evening Activities may include: Campfire, Disco, In2action Challenge, Night Hike, Quiz, Scrapheap Challenge, Sports or 
Games, Swimming. 
 
A kit list will be issued nearer the time but generally the children will need old clothes and sturdy boots or trainers that 
you don’t mind getting dirty/wet/muddy. A swim suit, a sleeping bag and the usual soap / towel / toothbrush kit etc.  
 
The cost for the residential visit will be £160.00 per child. If your child would like to attend a £10.00 non-refundable 
deposit is required by Wednesday 9th June 2021. Further payments will be expected in July - £50.00, October - £50.00 
and January 2022 - £50.00. It is very important that you speak with us should you have any difficulties with the cost as 
early as possible.  

 
We will set up a payment on ParentPay - www.parentpay.co.uk for all those attending and you may pay weekly/monthly 
to suit as long as the minimum amounts are paid by each payment stage. Should you wish for your child to attend but 
have difficulties in paying a deposit before 9th June 2021 please contact Mrs Worgan in the school office.  
 
If you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Residential Visit – April 2022 – Deposit required by 9th June 2022 
 
My child ……………………………………. would like to attend the Residential visit in April 2022. I agree to pay the total cost of 
£160.  
 
The £10.00 deposit has been paid through:   Parentpay   Paypoint 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………………… Dated ……………………………………………………………… 
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